
Date:  April 4, 2023 
 
To: Chairperson and Members 
 Norman Planning Commission 
 
From: Ken Danner, Subdivision Development Manager 
 
Subject: April 13, 2023, Planning Commission Agenda – Item No. 2  
 
 
 
The applicant is requesting postponement of a Short Form Plat for Lot 1, Block 1, 
Carey Addition.  At this time, details need to be resolved regarding the site plan that is 
required with Short Form Plat No. 2223-2.  Staff is recommending postponement of 
Item No. 2 until the May 11, 2023, Planning Commission meeting.  
 
Cc: Shawn O’Leary, Director of Public Works 

Jane Hudson, Director of Planning and Community Development 
Scott Sturtz, City Engineer 


